
 

 

Dear Friends: 

I am excited to officially share with you that effective April 1, 2025 Haven 

Toronto will integrate with St. Michael's Homes. Haven Toronto's 

programs and services will not be affected in any way, and will continue 

to be provided from the current site at 170 Jarvis Street.  

 

This integration will allow St. Michael’s and Haven to more effectively 

fulfill their missions of providing community mental health and addiction 

services to homeless and marginally housed, elder men. 

 

To learn more about St. Michael's Homes, please visit:  
 
https://www.stmichaelshomes.org  
 

Yours in community, 

Robin Griller, 

Executive Director,  

Haven Toronto and St. Michael’s Homes 
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